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2 .  Discussion of Status of Planning for Proof Testing Operations 

Captain Russel l  reported that the final plans of the Los Alamos 
Labora tory  for these operations had been completed and were  now en  
route to Washington, 
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Commander Ashworth reported that the memorandum to Joint Chiefs 
of Staff p reparedby the MLC which recommended the approval of c e r -  
ta inbas ic  policies for  Armed F o r c e s  participation in these operations 
was now in  the hands of the Joint Staff P lanners  for Consideration and 
recommendation of action to the JCS. 


